CHEYLIN USD 103
BUDGET HEARING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
Tuesday, August 22, 2017

The Budget Hearing of the Board of Education was called to order at 7:00
p.m. on August 22, 2017, in the Board Conference Room.

PRESENT:

Kelly Leach, President

Nick Ketzner, Vice-President
Anita Pochop, Member
Brian Miller, Member
Clayton Janicke, Member
Kasey Sabatka, Member
Jared Sowers, Member

Steve Raymer, Supt./Principal
Jane Young, Clerk

BUDGET REVIEW

Superintendent Raymer reviewed the budget with the BOE.

ADOPT 2017-2018 BUDGET — Carried 7-0

It was moved and seconded to approve and adopt the 2017-2018 Cheylin
USD 103 Budget as presented.

ADOPT RESOLUTION - Carried 7-0

It was moved and seconded to adopt the Resolution to Adopt Budget for
the 2017-2018 budget.

ADJOURN MEETING - Carried 7-0

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:07 p.m.
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